
The Adobe Chapter of Questers in Monterey was led by project chairman 
Shirley Eljenholm in 1995.  They restored and redecorated the parlor, one 
bedroom, and bathroom of the Point Pinos Lighthouse to the period of Emily 
Fish.  The items of clothing, dated during the time of Emily Fish, are 
displayed in her bedroom and were found by Shirley in her aunt's attic.  She 
helped restore the stove on display that was found in an antique store.  Her 
contributions were numerous.

Visiting the lighthouse in January was her granddaughter, Taylor Eljenholm 
Howsley, and her husband Tyler from San Diego.  She was glad to recall the 
work her grandmother did in the restoration of the lighthouse.

The work of the Questers was an outstanding contribution to the history, 
education, and enjoyment of all our visitors.


